	Saticoy Senior Men’s Golf Club

General Information

The Saticoy Senior Men’s Golf Club (SSMGC) plays golf every Thursday, with the exception of some holidays, at 7:30 AM.  Golfers are requested to be at the course and signed into the computer by the Tournament Chairman no later than 7:00 AM.  By doing this, it gives each golfer time to pay for his green fees and get his golf equipment ready for play.
It is each golfer’s responsibility to make sure his score and other information is entered correctly and legibly on the scorecard for every round.  The Tournament Chairman collects all scorecards at the end of play each Thursday.  The Handicap Chairman enters the adjusted scores of the golfers into the Southern California Golf Association (SCGA) website each week.  This is done only for our Thursday golf tournaments.  Any other time a golfer plays, he will need to enter his adjusted score into the golf course computer located in the Pro Shop when he finishes his round.  A score cannot be posted on the Saticoy Golf Course computer if the round wasn’t played there.  Scores can also be posted from a home computer via the SCGA website.
An SSMGC roster is maintained by the club and is available on the club’s website.  Please let the club know when there is a change to your information, such as a new address or phone number, so we can keep the roster up to date.  Also, if you have an email address, please make sure the club has it so you can be notified on matters of interest.
It is our desire that each member take an active part in the weekly tournaments and in doing so will become acquainted with the entire membership. 
As stated above, the club has an active website (http://ssmgc.org) where information on club activities, weekly results, member’s roster, Etc. are posted.
There are some “Local Club Rules” for playing with the SSMGC that are available to all members. A copy is on the club’s website.
We hope you have fun playing with us and we welcome you to the Saticoy Senior Men’s Golf Club.
